
 
If you need to leave the meeting early please make sure to inform the Membership 

Secretary before you leave to comply with fire regulations 
 

CLUB NOTICES 

 
Hadara Travel and Day Trip Team will be looking at places to  

 
visit in the next few weeks. If you have any suggestions,  

 
please speak with any Committee Member 

 
Their names with photographs are on the notice board  

 
and we will take your comments to the next committee meeting 

 
PLEASE REMEMBER THE COPPER BUCKET ON THE RAFFLE TABLE 

 
ALL CHANGE SMALL OR LARGE GRATEFULLY RECEIVED 

     
Total Collected to date £835  

 
THE CHARITY FOR 2024 & 2025 IS THE  

‘NEONATAL BABYCARE UNIT—LITTLE BUDS FUND’  
AT DARENT VALLEY HOSPITAL 

 

 
FOOD BANK DONATIONS   

 

If you have any food donations that you can spare to go to the  
Community Cupboard i.e.tins/packets/bottles that are in date  

  
Please bring them along and put in the box by the book table.  
This will be available each month and taken to the organisation. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


